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Any building that is still thinking about having any new repair work done should be sure to check the
credentials and status of the company for the most recent projects they have successfully
completed. It is hard to believe that there are many firms out there right now that are available to do
new projects, after having recently completed them for other clients.

The board or its representative should meet with the owner of the company and assess the work
that was recently done and talk to the references for the client. Be careful about using a contractor
who is providing financing for your building.
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